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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
OFFICE OF SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION 

 
Informal Solicitation No. 2020-20  

Addendum 03 
 

Note to potential respondents: 
 
This Addendum is intended to revise, clarify and become part of Informal Solicitation No. 2020-
20, issued October 8, 2019.  
 
All amendments, addendums, and notifications will be posted on the OSPI website (if this was 
an open procurement) and released via the Washington Electronic Business Solution (WEBS) 
website.  
 
QUESTION: Do I need to complete the training before submittal? The link listing upcoming 
training is not working. Are there any trainings soon? 
 
ANSWER: Yes, the training, and minimum qualifications #2-6 and #9 should be 
attained/completed before submitting a proposal.   
 
The Fall 2019 STI trainings have been completed, so that’s why the link is no longer 
working on the website. We will be developing our Spring 2020 schedule within the next 
few weeks; it will be put on the website once finalized, and trainings will likely begin in 
mid-March. 
 

http://www.k12.wa.us/RFP/default.aspx
https://fortress.wa.gov/ga/webscust/

